
Date: 3 November 2017 

Some media outlets have been circulating false news claiming that foreign entities have received 

the passwords of large Lebanese taxpayers such as banks, financial institutions and real estate 

companies and other major companies operating in Lebanon. 

The Ministry of Finance refutes unequivocally everything published, broadcasted or transmitted 

regarding those claims, and calls on the media and interested parties to investigate deeper the 

topics they cover, and not to draw conclusions based on inaccurate information, especially topics 

related to financial stability and Lebanon's reputation at international organizations. 
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